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Important Dates 

 Biggest 

Morning Tea, 

Fri, 31st May 

 PSSA Hunter 

Cross Country, 

Fri, 31st May  

 Queen’s 

Birthday 

holiday, Mon 

10th June 
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Welcome to week 4 of the term. 

Week 3 was a great week at Cessnock Public 

and we are looking forward to more exciting 

learning opportunities. This will include: 

Monday - Sport In Schools sessions, Stage 3 

library 

Tuesday - Early Stage 1 library 

Wednesday - Stage 2 library, Mindfulness 

Thursday - Stage 1 library, support class 

swimming, GRIP Leadership day 

Friday – school sport   

Congratulations to Mr Carter who has been 

fortunate enough to gain a Relieving 

Assistant Principal position at another school 

for the remainder of this year. I would like to 

thank Mr Carter for his hard work and wish 

him all the best in his new position. We have 

two wonderful teachers in Mr Burrell and Mr 

South who will be taking 5/6C until the end 

of this school term. 

Throughout this week our Year 3 and 5 

students will continue to sit their NAPLAN 

Online exams. It is great to see our students 

engage in this new online NAPLAN platform. 

Once again, I would like to wish all of our 

students who are participating in the exams 

the best of luck.  

Our school leaders will again be participating 

in the GRIP Leadership day in Newcastle. The 

GRIP Student Leadership Conference is 

unique in that it concentrates specifically on 

training students for their role as school 

leaders. This will be a wonderful day for our 

students which I am sure they will enjoy as 

they engage in these leadership workshops. 

Our fabulous General Assistant, Keith, is 

working on a fantastic outdoor learning area 

for our Primary students.  Please watch this 

space for further photos and progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday the 31st of May, we will be hosting 

a “Biggest Morning Tea” event. Australia’s 

Biggest Morning Tea is a way to bring people 

together and raise funds that will make a big 

difference to those impacted by cancer. We 

would like to invite all of our families to join 

us for this fundraising event. Please keep an 

eye on our Facebook Page, App and website 

for further details early next week. 

With the year moving ahead quickly as 

always, we are already taking enrolments for 

Kindergarten in 2020. With our Kinder 

transition and orientation programs fast 

approaching, it is important that you contact 

the school as soon as possible if your child 

will be attending Kindergarten at CPS in 

2020.  

As always we will try to keep everyone up to 

date with what is happening around our 

wonderful school through our school 

website, Facebook Page and Skoolbag App. 

Have a great week! 

Steve Morgan 







House Championship Points Update 

Another great week of points scoring from all four 

houses, and again no change in the leader board. 

Remember to keep an eye on the scoreboards in 

primary (just inside the primary building) and infants 

(on the side wall of the infants building, across from 

the 3-6H classroom).  

 The current totals are: 

Gordon – 32016  Paterson - 27979 

Lawson - 24681  Kendall - 22242 


